EDWARD CAPPS
CHAIRMAN OF MANAGING COMMITTEE

FRINCETON, N. J,

February 15,1028

Dr.Wilfred Bovey
MecBill Unviversity

Dear Dr~Bovey:

Answsring your letter
of the 13th regarding the dedication
of. t.le Ceanadius Library of. the
American Schoolc at Athens om April
235d,1 can be reached by cable in
Ataens from March 20 to Apri:l 234
with the followiang address:

Capps
Amschool ¢
Athens (Gresce)

You might like to
appoiat the Dirsctor of ths British
School,Mr.Woodward,to be the delsgate
of McGildd,if you havz no member of
the Faculty or a graduate within
convenieat. distance.  We should greatly
appreciate having McCGild represented.-

Sincerely yours,
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